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Hi Back Country Cabins Owners,
 
In order to facilitate proper snow plowing, all vehicles must be removed from the parking spaces
between 9:00 am and 11:00 am on the morning in which 3 inches or more of snow fall has been
received.
 
Please be sure to inform your renters, tenants and guests.
 
This will be implemented as a house rule and the rule enforcement and fine policy will apply.
 
Again, anytime it snows 3 inches or more, all vehicles must be removed from the parking spots in
order to facilitate snow plowing.
 
Thank  you,
 
Back Country Cabins
 
Kevin Lovett
Office: 970.468.9137
Fax: 970.468.2556
Toll Free: 800.944.9601
klovett@srgsummit.com
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